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District Personnel 2020-21
Regional Supervisor    Andrea Grosvenor
District Coordinators
D9650 	Ashleigh Hickman 
D9670	Steve Carroll 
D9675 	Peter Beadle  
D9685	David Parebo
D9705	Bev Cooney, William (Bill) Wattam; Lynne Koerbin; Andrea Grosvenor
Supervisor Emeritus  John L Macpherson 

We note that some of our Coordinators are looking to retire from the position in the near future and others are quite new. 

Orientation Sessions
Several ER District RAM Coordinators participated in the Orientation Sessions held via Zoom on 21 and 28 November.

RAM National Conference
The 2021 RAM National Conference may be held in Newcastle in September (to be confirmed). If so, RAM ER may be seeking assistance from our RAM colleagues in other regions as well as our ER RAWCS colleagues to assist with the organisation.

Fundraising
Donations to RAM from clubs and individuals in ER total $7,980 since 1 July. Many fundraising opportunities have been curtailed due to COVID-19.

Speaking Arrangements.
Presentations have been given (electronically) to RC Ginninderra, RC Gungahlin, RC Liverpool West and in person to RC Gloucester.
  
National RAM Reports
Copies of the RAM National Manager’s Newsletters are sent to District representatives and to RAWCS ER hierarchy. 


Andrea Grosvenor
Eastern Region RAM Supervisor
District 9705 Area Governor
amgrosvenor@iinet.net.au
0408 435 483
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